

ABC Academy 176 Tunstead Avenue San Anselmo, 94960 415-459-7611 school 415-499-77110ffice

This Month's Units of Study

April 5-9 Spring Break

ABC Closed

April 12-23 In The Garden

From seed to soil and everything in between, the children will have a hands on experience learning about gardening.

April 26-April 30 Earth Week

We will learn how to take care of our precious Mother Earth.







ABC Fully Reopens

As of April 12th, ABC will have the opportunity to return to its normal program after almost an entire year of two cohorts!

The teachers are thrilled and we have already had a staff meeting to discuss the upcoming change. We are confident with this change because we know how to operate under COVID conditions and will continue with all of the cleaning protocols. Another bit of great news is that one hundred percent of our staff has been vaccinated with both shots!!

We know the children will love to have access to the entire school. They will be able to make new friends and reconnect with old ones. The children will remain with their same small group teachers until the end of the school year in mid-June. We feel that this consistency is important during this time of change. We can't wait for all of the children to thrive in their "new" school!

Our Special Visitor

On Thursday and Friday we had a special visitor, the Easter Bunny! We are so fortunate that the bunny remembers ABC each year and always brings us treats and yummy chocolate eggs.

The children met with the Bunny and had a blast finding eggs and hidden treasures in our play yard. Be sure to check out our ABC Instagram page for pictures.

Our amazing teachers let their artistic abilities shine this month! They really went above and beyond to create the most adorable crafts with each of the children.







Atlee 4/3 Graydon 4/7 Nolan 4/24

Teacher Francine 4/24

ABC Owner Carolyn 4/28

Dates To Remember

April 5-9 Spring Break -ABC CLOSED

April 14 -Pre-K Parent Conferences

May 31 - Memorial Day -ABC CLOSED

June 11- ABC Graduation TBD

Every Wednesday is Share Day

ABC Academy April Newsletter Page 2

Spring Break

Each year ABC follows the Ross Valley School District schedule for holidays and vacation days. This year the annual Spring Break will happen the week of April 5-9.

Our teachers will return filled with a renewed desire to teach and a heart full of gratitude for the job we love to do.

Please be sure to follow all COVID travel restrictions and guidelines! Our school is counting on you.

The ABC Garden

Now that spring has arrived, we would like to take this opportunity to immerse the children in a gardening experience.

We have a few planter boxes in the backyard that we would love to fill with new soil, plants, veggies and flowers! The children love to help dig, plant, water, and watch their garden grow.

With a little help from our parents, we can make this happen. Any and all donations would be greatly appreciated!



Summer and Fall Schedules

Please remember that in order to maintain your spot at ABC, you must confirm your summer and fall schedule. Please let Lauren know by Friday April 2nd!

Pre-K Conferences

Pre-K conferences will begin on Wednesday, April 14th and continue until all parents have had the opportunity to meet with their child's teacher.

Rachel and Yezenia will let you know what time slots are available beginning next week. Be sure to check in with your teacher and sign up as soon as possible!

Conferences will be held outside in our backyard, socially distanced, and in masks. These meetings are always fun and informative. The children have worked so hard on their assessments and can't wait to share them with you.

Please be sure to attend this important meeting regarding your child's kindergarten readiness!

ABC Instagram 6



We would love for you to follow us on Instagram! We post pictures almost daily. Our page is abc_academy_preschool. Rachel checks and approves all requests to make sure only our parent base can see the photos.

Teacher Luncheon

This month the teachers enjoyed breakfast for their luncheon, what a great idea!

Thank you to the following families for providing bagels with lox, fruit salad, sparkling water, coffee, and frozen yogurt:

Wyatt Nolan Logan

